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AVIONICS – PRECISION HYDRAULIC COMPONENTS  

 

Dualos’ Hydraulic Interface Components division 
laid the foundation for our company more than a 
decade ago. Dualos designs, manufactures and 
provides logistical support for an entire family of 
Avionics Hydraulic Interface Components. 

AVIONICS – MIL-STD-1553 and ARINC CABLES 

 

Military & Aerospace Interconnect Components 
Supplier for MIL-STD-1553 data bus couplers and 
cables, ARINC cables, and custom Avionics cable 
assembly design and manufacturing solutions. 

AVIONICS – FLIGHT LINE TEST 

 

VIAVI Solutions Avionics Test products are used 
around the world by Aviation maintenance groups 
to manufacture, test, and maintain airborne 
avionics systems such as TCAS, TACAN, and IFF. 

COMMUNICATIONS – 5G, CYBERSECURITY, TEST AUTOMATION 

 

Spirent provides communications technology 
services, developing hardware and software 
solutions, and test methodologies for the 
communications and military industries.  

RF TESTBED (HARDWARE-IN-THE-LOOP) – DF, EW, SIGINT 

 

Aspen proprietary RFCO software creates a 
portable HIL RF Testbed where RX and TX systems, 
targets, communications radios/datalinks creates 
the RF/GPS environment for systems under test 
based on location, orientation, movement, 
physical and RF environment, and noise sources. 

RUGGED COMPUTER LAPTOPS and TABLETS  

 

Durabook is a leading manufacturer of rugged 
computing solutions, including the Durabook line 
of laptops and mobile tablets ensuring you get, 
purpose-built devices for every industry. 

UNINTERRUPTIBLE POWER SUPPLIES  

 

Ametek-IntelliPower provides the top rugged 
Uninterruptible Power Supplies (UPS) for the most 
extreme military and industrial applications. 
Designed to meet MIL-STD 461, 1399, 810, and 901 

LINE CARD 

http://www.dualos.com/

